
NOTICE 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the November regular meeting of the Board of 

Trustees of the Village of Quogue, New York will be held on Friday, November 14, 2025 

at 2:00 P.M. in the Village Office Building, North Meeting Room, Quogue, New York. 

 

Pursuant to Part E of Chapter 417 of the Laws of 2021 and Chapter 1 of the 

Laws of 2022 as adopted by the New York State Legislature, and Governor 

Hochul’s Executive Orders, number 11 et. seq., which modify and suspend 

portions of the Open Meetings Law, the meeting of the Board of Trustees and 

aforementioned public hearing may be held in person or by teleconference or 

videoconference (i.e. ZOOM), or a combination of both.  Notice and access 

requirements of such remote meeting platform may be obtained from the Village 

Clerk. 

 

September 22, 2025   Aimee Buhl 

     Village Clerk 

     Quogue, New York 

 


